
 
Tuesday, 25 Enniskó:wa / March, 2008 

The following is a brief synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  
 
 
Attendance 
In - Chiefs Rhonda Kirby, Warren Lahache, Melvin Zachary, John Dee Delormier, 
Kenneth McComber, Mike Delisle Jr, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Peter Paul. 
 
Also In Attendance - Alana Goodleaf-Rice, Executive Director. 
 
Out - Chiefs Martin Leborgne (vacation), Johnny Montour (vacation), Mike Bush (sick). 
 
Housekeeping 
 
A Letter of support was given to Step by Step in regards to a Community Exchange with 
Whitefish Lake, Alberta. 
 
Updates were given on last week’s meetings in Quebec City. 
 
The following agenda items were discussed: 
 
Community Visioning 
A brief update was given, with the next step being a Request for Decision to be made in 
order to formalize the Visioning process and move forward with this file. 
 
Onen'tó:kon Treatment Center Contribution Agreement 
An agreement was signed, supporting the partnership between Kanehsatá:ke and 
Kahnawá:ke, which allows the money to be used for the Center only, but also ensures 
that the Center remains a Mohawk Institution and not a Corporation.  
 
Justice and Gaming agenda items were postponed. 
 


